
 

1 

 

 

 

Catherine Zublin 

Interim Dean, Telitha E. Lindquist College of Arts and Humanities 

3950 West Campus Drive, Dept. 1904 

Weber State University  

Ogden, UT 84408 

 

April 30, 2016 

 

Dear Catherine: 

 

7KH�IROORZLQJ�GRFXPHQW�LV�WKH�(QJOLVK�'HSDUWPHQW¶V�UHSO\�WR�WKH�2015-16 Board of Regents Evaluation Team 

Report from April 12, 2016. The reply was written by me and includes feedback from interested faculty who 

chose to send via email suggestions about the content of the reply. 
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peer institutions in order to see if our current developmental course structure most effectively serves 

students. Depending on input from the Developmental faculty, we may want to try an experimental two-

semester course sequence to gauge success. 
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